
Are you a Veteran who has tinnitus? Does 
it bother you? 

Would you like to join a study that could 
help improve services for tinnitus?

A team from the VA Portland Health Care System is 
conducting a study to better understand Veterans’ 
experiences with tinnitus. 

This study requires 1 hour of your time. You will watch 
some videos of Veterans talking about tinnitus. While you 
watch, you will  give your opinions about the videos to an 
interviewer. Volunteers are paid $50 for participating in the 
interview. This is a research study, not treatment. Please 
call 503-220-8262 ext. 51124 to talk to a study team 
member.

Principal Investigator: Khaya Clark, PhD
Portland VA Medical Center

3710 SW US Veterans Hospital Rd
Portland, OR 97239
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